Suzuki Parent Organization

The SPO is a parent volunteer organization that supports the Cincinnati Suzuki School's program, members, and related activities. Here are ways you can become involved:

Join the Board! Meet online once a month, Sept through May, to organize activities and volunteers. Positions available: President, Co-President, Treasurer, etc.

Volunteer

The SPO coordinates the following activities:

- * Decorate for solo recitals
- * Receptions after recitals & concerts
- Set-up & break down for group concerts
- * Gifts for Suzuki seniors
- * Teacher Recognition Gifts
- * 100 Days Practice Challenge prizes
- * Merchandise sales
- * FaceBook page (parent talks, tips, etc)
- * Writing our newsletter (twice a year)
- * Suzuki Library
- * Organize community outreaches
- * Book Graduation photo wall
- * Fundraising (CSO concerts, guest clinicians, workshops, retreats, touring trips, etc)

If interested please contact Ms. Rose at: rose@musicartdance.org

Join our Facebook page! Cincinnati Suzuki School Parent Group